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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Napavine City Council, jointly with the 
Planning Commission, will hold a Public Hearing regarding a proposed 
Housing Action Plan at its regularly scheduled meeting. 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 
TIME:  6:00 pm 

WHERE:  Napavine City Hall, 407 Birch Ave. SW, Napavine, WA 98565 

 
Public comment will be received by the City Council and Planning 
Commission on the proposed Housing Action Plan. Comments may be made 
in writing to the City Clerk, Rachelle Denham at P.O. Box 810, Napavine, WA 
98565, or by email rdenham@cityofnapavine.com . Comments must be 
received by May 22, 2023, at 4:30 pm or by appearing before the City 
Council at said meeting. A copy of the proposed Housing Action Plan can be 
provided by request at the city.   
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